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ASX Announcement 
28 November 2024 
 
 

Appointment of Ross Thompson as Managing Director 
 
PeopleIn Limited (PeopleIN) today announces that its Chief Executive Officer (CEO), Ross Thompson, has 
been appointed as Managing Director and is to join PeopleIN’s Board of Directors effective from today, 28 
November 2024. 
 
In announcing the appointment, PeopleIN Chairman, Glen Richards stated “It is a pleasure to welcome Ross 
to PeopleIN’s Board.  We recognise the responsibility and accountability that Ross already demonstrates as 
CEO and look forward to the valued contribution he will make as a member of the Board.” 
 
 
 
Enquiries - please contact:  

PeopleIN Managing Director – Ross Thompson – (07) 3238 0800 

This announcement was authorised for release by the Board.   

 


